Post-course Survey Assessment Email Script


Dear Medical Student,
As part of the WV MAT ED project, you have been asked to participate in a post-course survey assessment re-evaluating your knowledge and understanding of substance use disorder (SUD), stigma and effective treatments.  Participating in the pre/post survey assessment will be essential in shaping the future medical school curriculum and treatment of SUD in West Virginia (WV). 
	The research team is asking that you complete the survey via the link below. This survey should be completed after completing the PCSS 8-hour Course. Information collected during this survey is anonymous.  To access the survey please utilize the link below:
	Post Course Survey Link
Please complete this survey regardless of if you completed the pre-course survey. 
	If you have already completed the survey, please disregard this email. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in this survey.  Your input will be used to ensure that we continue to meet the needs of our future medical students and those with SUD in WV.  
Thank you,

Lyn O’Connell, Phd
1600 Medical Center Drive
Huntington, WV 25701
Associate Director, Division of Addiction Sciences
Assistant Professor, Department of Family & Community Health
oconnell@marshall.edu

			
Kathleen (Katy) Maynard, MA, AADC, LPC, ALPS
800 20TH Street
Huntington, WV 25701
MAT Education Grant Coordinator, Project Director
Division of Addiction Sciences
Department of Family & Community Health
Saine1@marshall.edu
 

